WHITEWATER SPRINGS POA BOARD OF DIRECTORS SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 MEETING

AGENDA ITEM XXII PURCHASE OF AED BOX

Don Rauschuber

From: Myself <hsdb@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2017 11:33 AM

To: Don Rauschuber; cherylwhitesherman@yahoo.com

Subject: Aed wall box

Don. We need to purchase a new AED wall box, AED wall signs and replacement pads. Whoever installed the current wall box disabled the alarm for some reason. The alarm serves two purposes. First it discourages someone from tapering with the AEd. Secondly, it alerts neighbors to the fact someone is in trouble and may require additional assistance.

We also need to restore the sign at the lake that had lake rules posted on it. Also, we may want to consider a sign at the pool that has information on what to do if there is an accident, or drowning at the pool.

Sent from my iPad